
Secretary’s Report to the 2025 Annual General Meeting of the BC Square and Round Dance 
Federation , Sunday, October 19th, 2025 on Zoom 

By Wendy Krueger  

As secretary in 2024-2025 I kept the minutes and reports. In 2024 there was an Executive 
meeting, two Board of Directors’ meetings, and the 2024 AGM with its April date and the 
October adjournment for the annual financials, and for the Special General Meeting to 
approve BC’s bid for the 2026 National Festival. In 2025 there was a change to the BC 
Society Act, and in response, our Federation elected to have a General Meeting in the 
spring and have the Annual General Meeting in the fall. To date in 2025, there have been 3 
executive meetings, 2 Board of Directors meetings, our General Meeting in April, and an 
informal meet and greet at BC Festival 2025 on Aug. 2nd. 

 Our past president, Dennis Sutton, has worked hard this year to help us amend our bylaws 
to align with changes in the BC Society Act, to draft a policy for the use of personal 
information, and to create a consent form for those who are accepting a director position in 
the Federation. I am maintaining those records for use going forward. 

I am pleased to continue in the role as BCSRDF secretary. 

My personal contact information changed this summer: 

Address: #29 – 3293 Firhill Drive, Abbotsford V2T 5L1    email: wendylkrueger95@gmail.com 

 

Wendy Krueger  
Abbotsford, BC 
September 23, 2025 
 


